Bargaining Update

Contract Negotiation Session #5 - 5/29/2024

Quick Overview: School Committee and Union made some
tentative agreements, Dr. Zrike gave a prep time presentation, and
June 24th they will give us a wage and leave proposal!

Updates

1.  The Union and School Committee reached tentatives agreements for our PSRP Unit that
include 3 more sick days, 2 more religious holidays and 1 more personal day - finally
providing leave equity between the two bargaining units.

2. Dr.Zrike gave a presentation giving the union information he gathered around prep time.
He agrees that Elementary Education and the ECC deserve more prep time. He did not
express that the middle school or high school need more prep time.

3. The school committee committed to providing responses on priority issues including
wages at out next bargaining session on June 24th. .

4. Show your support and come to our next bargaining meeting on June 24th!

View all of the STU and School committee proposals and the presentations at:

www.salemstudentsdeserve.org.

Silent Representative Observation:
“This was a very productive meeting and | hope the School Committee continues this productivity with their
response to our wage and leave proposals.”




